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College—New Principal, Staff & Students 

As the new school year (finally) starts off, please be 
prayerful for our new College Principal, Paul Sonneman-
Smith as he moves from an acting role into the permanent 
position of College Principal. Pray for College Staff across 
all year levels from Kindergarten to Year 12, and for all our 
students, including those new to the College this year; 
those in their final year; those facing particular challenges.  

The College Commissioning Service will be held a little 
later this year and will be somewhat different to comply 
with COVID requirements. More details to come. 


